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Distinguished Senators, 

 

 

Please consider what voting SB 1521 means if voted into law.  

 

It would take the power from the people who vote for you all and Oregon school 

boards. You and they are elected to represent our citizens and it would seem that 

you would not care if you vote SB 1521 into law. There are some school 

Superintendents who already overreach their powers to influence elected officials 

with budgets and policy making.  

 

Please vote NO on SB 1521 

 

Thank you, 

 

Respectfully, 

Mike Slagle 

Salem 

 


